January 10, 1955

Dear Jellybean:

I will be four years old on January 12th. I have only been in Anchorage for three months but I listen to your program every day. I have a sister Lani (pronounced Lonnie) who was five years old on October the 12th. She likes your program very much.

Our home is in Honolulu and the weather is very different there from Anchorage but Lani and I like the snow.

Could you play Kitty in the Basket for me and Lani? It is our favorite record. We got a phonograph and records for Christmas and sometimes Lani pretends she is you and dedicates our records to all the axiakem children who love Jellybeans.

Your friend,

Lisa Momeyer